

Caldy Road West Kirby Wirral CH48 2HE

Telephone: 0151 625 6993 Fax: 0151 625 0332

E-mail: Schooloffice@avalon-school.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs J Callaway BA Hons QTS jcallaway@avalon-school.co.uk

16th March 2017

Dear Parents/Carers



As you are probably aware Friday 24th March is **Red Nose Day** and the theme for this is "Put a Nose on it". We are hoping to raise lots money for worthwhile cause at the same time as having lots of fun!

All children, from Nursery to Year 6, may come to school dressed in something red or Red Nose Day related. For this we are asking children to bring a suggested donation of £2.00 which will go towards the total raised on the day.

The Nursery & Pre-School children will be having a Red Nose Day themed party.

There will be a "Bake Yourself a Massive Difference" cake sale at break time. We would therefore, be grateful for donations of cakes or biscuits to be brought in on the morning of Friday 24th March. Cakes or biscuits can be either homemade (please provide a list of ingredients) or shop bought (in their original packaging). All donations must **NOT** contain nuts or traces of nuts in any form.

The children will be allowed to purchase one cake or biscuit at break time for a suggested donation of 50p. Any remaining cakes or biscuits will be sold at the end of the day.

There will also be face painting available at lunchtime for 50p.

Official Red Noses will be available for purchased from the School Office for £1.00 each

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely

Mrs J Callaway **Headteacher**





